
 
 
 

  MONDAY, DECEMBER 12 
      8:30 am   Emily & Jack Del Giudice, Joanne Doherty, 
  Michael Zincone 
   12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
        
  TUESDAY, DECEMBER 13 
     8:30 am Robert Gero, Joseph Molnar 
   12:00 pm Mike Slavic 
        
  WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 14  
    8:30 am     Lucy & Salvatore Fondaco, Janet Ciufo,  
  Mary McKinney 
  12:00 pm Judy Sepko  
       
  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15                             
    8:30 am  Msgr. Vincent Puma, Mary Landolfi 
  12:00 pm Catherine & Henry Schanz,  
  Robert Novack, Sr., Albert J. Salko 
         
  FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16 
    8:30 am The Stiner & Magioncalda Families,  
  Alice Bartinique, Carmine Toto, Sr., 
  George & Elizabeth Lawrence   
 12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
        
  SATURDAY, DECEMBER 17 
    8:30 am    Paula Stover, Christian Martin (Healing) 
    5:00 pm    Thomas Calvanese, Antoinette De Luca, 
   James Corlett, Michael A. Finelli, Sr.,  
  The Picone & Petrock Families 
    7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
       
  SUNDAY, DECEMBER 18 
    7:15 am Angela & Carmine Toto, Sr., Donna Goduto, 
  The Carl & Elsie Chiarolanzio Family,  
  The Joseph & Agnes Kitchell Family, 
  Raimondo Oliva 
    9:00 am Angelina & Sam Bassolino, Theresa Jagiello, 
  Antoinette Tirella, Paula Stover,  
  Andrew Hurley 
  10:30 am Anna Garossino, Pietro & Carolina Allocca, 
  Betty Sweeney, Madeline & Michael Sereno, 
  Ronald Liggett 
  12:00 pm Joseph M. Heilmann, Sr., Dominic De Marzo, 
  Fred & Sue Allocco, John & Carmela Limone, 
  Catherine & Vincent Vecchiarelli 
        
 

The Altar Bread & Wine 
For the Week of December 18 - 24, 2016 

are in memory of: 
Margaret & Lewis Tyler 

PARISH SACRAMENTAL AND PRAYER 
 

 
Go therefore, and make disciples of all nations, 
baptizing them in the name of the Father, and of 
the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to  
observe all that I have commanded you.”   
          (Matthew 28:19-20) 

                                      

   
We welcome into the Roman Catholic 

Church those who were baptized: 
 

Michael David Maines 
who was baptized December 4, 2016 

 
 “Is anyone among you suffering? They should pray .… is 
anyone among you sick? They should summon the presbyters 
of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint 
them with oil in the name of the Lord.”                       
             (James 5:13,14) 
   

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Fr. Ron Sordillo,  Benjamin Ohlweiler, Jacob Shaw, Mikey 
Nichols, Judy Artiglere, Michael Lo Bosco, Joe Gero, Andrea 
Picillo, Charlotte McVeigh, Alexa Amandolare, Sandy Franks, 
Tim Sweeney, Jim Carroll, Mary Franzetti, Drew Malato, Bill 
Prentiss 
 
“Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. When 
the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain an 
everlasting dwelling place in heaven.”  
                   (Roman Missal, Preface of Christian Death) 
 

PRAY FOR THE DEAD 
Raymond Lo Sapio 

        
  

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, December 3/4 
amounted to $22,229.00. Your generosity to our Church is 
gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Catholic Extension for the 
weekend of December 3/4 amounted to $72.00. Thank you 
girls and boys for helping. 
 
 

DRIVEWAY WILL BE CLOSED 
Due to construction needs, the driveway between the 
Rectory and the Church will be closed to traffic - foot or 
vehicular - from Monday, December 12 to Tuesday, 
December 20. We are sorry for any inconvenience this 
causes and we appreciate your cooperation. 



DECEMBER 11, 2016 
THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

 
 

FEAST OF OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 
 

A great sign appeared in the sky, a woman clothed with the sun, with the moon under her feet, and 
on her head a crown of twelve stars. Rev. 12:1 

 
 
Our heavenly Mother, Our Lady of Guadalupe directs us to Christ. 
 

Every December 12, we the Catholic Church, celebrate the feast of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe, commemorating the apparition of the Blessed Mother of God to Saint 
Juan Diego, a simple farmer and laborer who grew up under different beliefs, but 
converted to Catholicism.  
 
The Church gives us in the middle of the season of Advent, the image of Our Lady, 
under the title of Our Lady of Guadalupe. She is the mother of the One whom we 

are awaiting at Christmas, Jesus the Lord. Mary is the perfect image of one to follow and imitate and 
ask for an intercession.  She guides us so that our lives and hearts ready for her Son.  
 
Mary, Our Mother, carried in her womb the author of peace, Jesus the Lord, as we hear in the Gospel 
of John: “Peace I leave you, my peace I give to you. I do not give to you as the world gives. Do not let 
you hearts be troubled, and do not let them be afraid” (John 14: 27). Therefore, we can pray to her 
and ask for an intercession to help those who are in need. So, this year the United States Conference 
of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) requests the whole country to pray for migrants and refugees on the 
feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe that those, our brothers and sisters, who have struggles may find 
peace in Jesus through the great intercession of Our Blessed Mother Mary.  
 
The beautiful words that Our Lady of Guadalupe said to Saint Juan Diego, can also be a part of our 
lives: “My dear little son, I love you. I desire you to know who I am. I am the ever-virgin Mary, Mother 
of the true God who gives life and maintains its existence. He created all things. He is in all places. He 
is Lord of heaven and earth…”  
 
On her feast, let’s pray together to God, the Father of mercies; grant that all who invoke the Blessed 
Virgin of Guadalupe may seek with ever more lively faith the ways of justice and of peace, through 
Christ our Lord.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Fr. Darwin 

 
 



PARISH PENANCE SERVICE FOR ADVENT 
 

Our parish will celebrate the sacrament of Reconciliation on Tuesday, December 13 at 7:00 p.m. at St. Thomas More 
Church in Convent Station. Advent begins the Church year and gives us the opportunity to focus on the coming of Christ 
– at the end of time and as the Christ Child. What better way to prepare to meet the Lord than with the sacrament of 
Reconciliation.  All are invited to celebrate with our parish family.   
 

IT’S BEGINNING TO LOOK A LOT LIKE CHRISTMAS….. 
 

We are blessed at St. Vincent’s that so many of our parish families bring their families and guests to worship with us on 
Christmas Eve and Christmas Morning.  In order to assure that our Campus and our Worship Spaces are safe, secure and 
prayerful we are initiating some new plans for Christmas at St. Vincent’s. 
 
In order to accommodate our numbers, we will continue to use an additional location for our early Vigil Christmas Eve.  
Mass will be celebrated at 4:00 PM in TWO locations: 

 

 The Lower Church, St. Vincent Martyr 

 St. Paul Inside the Wall, 205 Madison Ave., Madison 
 
The Mass at St. Paul’s will be staffed by our parishioners and musicians and the celebrant will be one of our 
priests!  We are excited that this expansion is necessary and we are anticipating all to go smoothly. 
 

o Our Christmas Liturgy will be held at 6:00 PM on Christmas Eve in our Lower Church.  Our Cherub Choir 
(Grades K – Gr. 2), Christmas Pageant and gifts for our children will all be a part of this special liturgy 
with Fr. George, our Pastor, as celebrant. 

o Additional Christmas Eve Masses:  8:00 PM (Spanish) and 10:30 PM (Carols begin at 10 PM). 
o Christmas Day Liturgies will be celebrated in our Lower Church using the regular Sunday schedule. 

  

 Our parking lot will have volunteers who will assist as you arrive for Mass on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day.  
If the weather cooperates on Christmas Eve, we suggest that you might walk to Mass or park on the street or 
downtown if that works for your family since parking is limited.   

 Once all the marked spaces are full, we will need to close the parking lot in order to keep all the fire lanes open.  
(This is required by the Madison Fire Chief.) 

We can still use help for ushers, parking lot volunteers, security volunteers and liturgical ministers for all our Christmas 
Liturgies.  Please contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or at ext 253.   

 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS FOR WEEKLY AND ONE TIME GIFTS 
 

With the busy times of  the Season of Advent  and Christmas coming up, enrolling in Faith Direct today is a great way to 
ensure your gifts to St. Vincent Martyr are received even while you are traveling for the holidays. Already using Faith 
Direct? Don't forget to add your Christmas or End-of-Year contributions to your account this season. 
Visit www.faithdirect.net  and use our church code: NJ740. Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
 

 

AUDITORIUM CREWS ARE NEEDED FROM DECEMBER TO APRIL 
 

We are in need of people for the upcoming months, especially in December and January 
with our Lower Church set up. This has been going very smoothly each weekend.  
Can you check your calendar and then check our needs and see where you might fit in?  
We are most grateful for those parishioners who quietly make this transformation for 
"church" each weekend.  
Sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium or contact 

               Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org. 

http://www.faithdirect.net/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium


STAY  CONNECTED WITH ST. VINCENT'S 
 

Get important updates from our church in a timely and convenient way. This new tool we're using lets you choose what 
info you'd like to receive - via email or text message from various ministries and groups in our church. You can 
unsubscribe any time. Visit our church at: www.flocknote.com/StVincentMartyr or text SVMNJ to 84576. 
 
************************************************************************************************** 

 

PRAYER 
 
 

THE STEWARDSHIP CORNER 
 

At this time of year we start to hear much about all kinds 
of giving: giving presents, giving parties giving to the 
needy, and giving thanks. Particularly during this season 
we should remember the source of the abundance from 
which we are blessed with the ability to give. 
Each of us continues to receive gifts from God, gifts of 
time, talent and treasure. It is in the full circle sharing of 
these gifts with our families, faith communities and the 
greater Church that the promise of Jesus' birth is fully 
realized. 
My name is Annette Vincent, and I am a member of the 
Stewardship Committee. To me, stewardship means 
being mindful that all good things in my life are gifts 
from God, and it is my Catholic responsibility to both 
care for those gifts to the best of my ability, and to share 
them with others. Happy Advent! 
 

 
 
       

 
Our Lady of  Guadalupe 
Patroness of the Americas 

   
Saint Vincent Martyr Parish  
Welcomes you to celebrate                        

            the Feast of Our Lady  
 

Sunday, December 11, 2016 
5:00 p.m. Procession, 6:00 p.m. bi-lingual Mass  

 
A Mariachi Ban d to serenade Our Lady 
If possible, wear a white or purple scarf  

and bring a flower  
 

Bring your friends and family  
Refreshments to follow  

 

 

 
WEEKLY READINGS 

THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 

First Reading: Isaiah 35:1-6a, 10 
Isaiah tells us that when Christ comes, the weak will be 
made strong, the deaf will hear, the blind will see, and, 
above all, “sorrow and mourning will flee.”  
 
Second Reading: James 5:7-10  
As the farmer waits patiently through winter and spring for 
the “yield of the soil” so, too, must we wait patiently for 
the coming of the Messiah.  
 
Gospel: Matthew 11:2-11  
While in prison, John sends a messenger to Jesus to ask, 
“Are you He who is to come or do we look for another?” 
Jesus replies by citing the miracles he has performed for 
the blind, the deaf, and the crippled. He concludes by 
identifying John as the messenger He has sent to prepare 
the way.  
 

DAILY READINGS 
THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

 
Sunday 
Is 35:1-6a, 10; Jas 5:7-10; Mt 11:2-11 
Monday 
Zec 2:14-17 or Rv 11:19a, 12:1-6a, 10ab; 
Lk 1:26-38 or Lk 1:39-47 
Tuesday 
Zep 3:1-2, 9-13; Mt 21:28-32 
 Wednesday 
Is 45:6b-8, 18, 21b-25; Lk 7:18b-23 
Thursday 
Is 54:1-10; Lk 7:24-30 
Friday 
Is 56:1-3a, 6-8; Jn 5:33-36 
Saturday 
Gn 49:2, 8-10; Mt 1:1-17  
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=our+lady+of+guadalupe&id=BD91F64497873E7EE982EEEDD75078D39F6395A8&FORM=IQFRBA
http://www.bonventure.net/modernworship/cyclea/a15.jpg


 
 
 
We tend to take for granted most of the gifts that God 
has given us - we can lose perspective on the fact that 
we have nothing - what so ever to complain about - that 
we have wonderful wives and children, an abundance of 
God given talents and abilities, physical health, material 
possessions well beyond what we really need and the 
privilege of being an American citizen among many other 
blessings. A retreat helps us to more deeply realize how 
blessed we really are. It allows us to step out of our busy 
world, to slow down and reflect on God's presence in 
our lives. There is no better way to experience the peace 
that comes to us in this regard. Our upcoming Parish 
Men's Retreat at Loyola Jesuit Center in Morristown is 
January 13 - 15, starting with supper at 7:00 p.m. on 
Friday evening and ending at 12:30 p.m. on Sunday. A 
weekend you'll cherish for the rest of the year. 
 
Call one of us listed below for more information and 
reservations - 
 
Jim Penders 973-377-8803, Mike Newman 973-822-
2078,  Steve Penders 973-443-0570, Jim Perrello 646-
419-4463  or Bill Rojack 973-377-1962. You can also visit 
www.loyola.org.  

 
 

CHERUB CHOIR REHEARSALS 
 

The rehearsal dates and times are as follows: 
 
December 17 - 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. in the lower church (school 
gym) 
December 23 - 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. in the lower church (school 
gym). 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
NOVEMBER 28 

 
 

I. Opening Prayer 
II. Presentation by Marie Toto: Update on Catholic 
 Presence in Madison 
III.  Church renovations Update: On time. Public 
 worship projected to begin the Monday of Holy 
 Week 
IV. Recruitment procedures: Lenore Luckey 
V. Concerns from parishioners brought to council 
 members: 

V Request for deaths of parishioners to be 
announced in Flocknotes or bulletin. In 
the future, it will be included on the 
website. 

V Request for anonymous suggestion box 
to be added in church lobby. This will be 
installed shortly. 

V Suggested committee divisions amongst 
PC members. This topic will be revisited 
in the January PC meeting. 

V Request for more handicap parking - 
being addressed. 

V Request for justification on numerous 
requests for money. Fr. George 
explained these are suggested 
opportunities where parishioners may 
choose which organization to support 

V Request for bells to return to Mass - will 
be addressed at next Liturgy Committee 
meeting 

VI. Closing Prayer 
 

EDUCATION 
 

YOUTH  NEWS 
 

1.) Alpha follow-up is today, December 11 from 7:15 - 
8:45 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
 
2.) Wantioch team meeting on Tuesday, December 13 at 
7:00 p.m. for all team members in the Youth Center at 
St. Patrick's, Chatham. 
 
3.) Sprantioch team meets Wednesday, December 14 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. Co-directors are to arrive 
at 6:30 p.m. 
 
4.) Wantioch team day is Sunday, December 18 at 11:00 
a.m. at St. Patrick's, Chatham. 
 

http://www.bonventure.net/modernworship/cyclea/a13.jpg


CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
 
 

Children's Programs: 
 
Children's Liturgy of the Word - 9:00 am Mass for 
children in K-2 weekly, will be called out at Mass. 
 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - 3-5 year olds for 
Level 1 in the rectory basement for the duration of the 
9:00 am Mass. Level 2 and 3 families please follow your 
assigned schedules.  
 
Moms with Little Ones - Join us if you have babies or 
young toddlers for this play group on Tuesdays from 
10:00  - 11:30 am in the St. Peter's Room (lower level of 
the Ministry Center).  For more information and to RSVP 
for weekly gatherings to Jennifer Nolan at 
mussi@fordham.edu. 
 
God's Rainbow - Special needs program will meet at 
9:00 am on Sunday, January 8.  If you have a child 
between K-8th grades please RSVP to Maureen Dorney 
at maureenpdorney@gmail.com. 
 
Faith Formation Program Schedule:  
 
All programs meet in the Community Room. Please enter 
through the Green Village Road doors near the rose 
stained glass window. 
 
Traditional Monday Program -  December 12 from 3:30 -
5:00 pm. 
  
Family Sunday -  Hope meets on December 18 from 
10:00 - 11:45 am. 
 
Junior High Ministry -  7th grade meets on December 
18  from 1:00 - 2:30 pm. 
 
Decision Point with Father George - Grade 8 will meet 
on January 8 from 5:00 - 6:30 pm for the ACRE testing. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MINISTRY 

 
CHRISTMAS OUTREACH 

 
This weekend is the last weekend of the Giving tree. 
Please return all gifts to the Community Room of the 
Parish Ministry Center by 3:00 p.m. on Sunday, 
December 11. 
 
The process of sorting and bagging gifts is one that takes 
time, so if you have an hour to spare on Sunday, 
December 11, your help would be greatly appreciated.  
We will be in the Community Room of the Parish 
Ministry Center from 9:00 a.m. onwards. 
If you have any questions, please contact Jeanne Buckley 
at 201-988-4246 or via email at 
jeanneb1967@optonline.net 

 
 

Men Interested in The Knights  of Columbus: 
 
 The Knights of  Columbus is an 
organization of and for Catholic men. 
On Monday, December 12th at 7:00 
p.m., the Knights of 
Madison/Florham Park will be 
holding an informational session at 

St. Vincent Martyr Parish, 26 Green Village Road, 
Madison NJ. We will meet in the Library on the second 
floor of the Parish Center. Any men who are interested 
in the Knights of Columbus, our organization, our 
history, the work we do, are invited to attend. 
There will be discussion, a short film, a Q & A, light 
refreshments, and you will get a chance to meet some of 
the men of our Council. There is no commitment to join, 
but we do believe you will find the evening very 
interesting. You don't have to sign up to come, but we 
would appreciate your letting us know if you plan on 
intending to come in order that we may plan ahead. For 
more information or to let us know you would like to 
join us, please contact Jim Costello by phone at: 973-
214-5886, or email at: denagle@optonline.net. 
 
 

Knights will be selling "Keep Christ In Christmas" 
Magnets and Decals 

 
The Knights of Columbus will be at the doors of the 
Lower Church this weekend selling "Keep Christ In 
Christmas: car magnets and window decals after the 
each Mass. The cost of the magnets and decals are 
$5.00. Help us to remind people of the "Reason for the 
Season". 
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HOPE HOUSE 
 

Next weekend, December 17/18 is our monthly 
collection of food for Hope House, Dover. Especially in 
the winter time when many people are out of work help 
is needed. Please be as generous as you can with non-
perishable foods. Hope House has acknowledged our last 
donation of 725 lbs. of food. Keep up the good work! 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS DECORATION MEMORIALS 
 

It has been our custom here at St. Vincent Martyr to 
make donations in memory of loved ones toward the 
flowers and plants that will decorate our worship space 
during the Christmas season. A list will be published of 
all memorial donations received. Please return the 
special envelope in your envelope packet no later than 
Friday, December 16. Extra envelopes are available in 
the lower church and the parish office. 

 
 
 

SERVICE 
 
 

THANK YOU'S 
 
Thanksgiving Basket - 
 
"I've meant to send a "Thank You" note after every 
Thanksgiving. Time just always seems to disappear into 
life's busyness. I decided to send it "before" that 
happens. People/organizations like yours don't get 
thanked nearly enough for what you do to brighten the 
lives of others. Since you've reached out at Thanksgiving, 
I've looked forward to hearing from you and really taken 
time to prepare and pray for and be thankful for our 
Thanksgiving dinner. 
 
It's such a blessing to be able to share with my 2 sons 
what it is to live in the life of Christ; to give and to love as 
Christ does with us. 
 
And I know that it is only a very small part of the 
community outreach that you provide. My family and I 
are very thankful and need you to know that! Keep up 
such wonderful works in Christ's name! 
 
We thank you from the bottom of our hearts and will 
always try to walk in the same light of giving!" 
   

Eva's Kitchen - 
 
Thank you to all of the casserole makers and servers who 
helped to make our December visit a success. With your 
assistance, we were able to serve approximately 200 of 
our brothers and sisters and also gave them a container 
of food to take with them. 
God's blessings to you and your families from the clients 
at Eva's. Joan Graziano & Berkis Oliveras 
 
Christmas Plant Sale - 
 
The SVMS Class of 2017 extends its thanks to everyone 
who supported this year's Christmas Plant and Wreath 
Sale. It was a huge success! We were able to raise 
$2,651. THANK YOU!! May you and your families have a 
blessed Christmas and a Happy and Healthy 2017. 
 

A Family Perspective 
The question put to Jesus in today's gospel is also put to 
us today: "Are you the one?" Are you the one who will 
give guidance to the children in our life or must they look 
to TV sitcoms, films, videos and music lyrics for 
direction? Are you the one? Will you be the one? 
 

In the Community 
Union Catholic High School,  Martine Ave., Scotch Plains 
will have a Christmas Blood Drive on Thursday, 
December 15 from 7:45 a.m. - 1:45 p.m. Appointments 
are necessary by emailing ethornton@unioncatholic.org.  
St. Paul's Abbey, Newton, Rt. 206 has thousands of 
Christmas trees ready to choose "n" cut 7 days a week 
through December 23 from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Check 
the Abbey Gift Shop with many items that make ideal 
Christmas gifts, including books, statues, jewelry and 
more. 
 

 
 

Scripture and the 12 Steps - Recovery with Christ 
moderated by Fr. Paul Tomczyk and MaryTheresa Conca is 
held most Sundays from 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. If you have a 
situation in your life that seems to resurface, even when 
willed away forever? If so, you are welcome to live in 
solution that includes God and people within recovery. 
Check the website www.insidethewalls.org for more 
details.
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La colecta del Pasado 3 de 
Diciembre fue de 260. dólares. 

Dios multiplique su generosidad. 
 

 
III Domingo de Adviento 

Is. 11, 1-10 
Rom. 15, 4-9 

Mt 3, 1-12 
 

Para estar informado! 
  

Tiempo de Adviento: 
Tiempo de preparación 

para la gran de Venida del 
Salvador del Mundo: Jesús 
 
Hemos iniciado el tiempo 
de Adviento, palabra que 
deriva del Latín: Adventus 
que significa “venida”. En 
este tiempo nos 
preparamos para esa gran 
venida, la venida del 
Salvador del mundo,, del 
salvador de nuestras vidas.  
En este tiempo esta 
compuesto por cuatro 
semanas, o cuatro 
domingos, la tercera sema o 
el cuarto domingo es 
llamado Domindo de 
Gaudete, palabra que 
significa regocíjense;  en 
ese domingo hacemos un 
pare y nos regocijamos 
porque la venida del 
Salvador, Jesús, está cerca. 
El color litúrgico para este 
domingo es el color Rosado 
o Rosa. Durante los cuatro 
domingos estaremos 
leyendo en la primera 

lectura del profeta Isaías. 
Isaías es el profeta que nos 
ensena la importancia de 
volver nuestro corazón al 
Señor que llega. Es el 
profeta que nos enseña que 
un salvador vendrá al 
mundo para redimirlo. 
Isaías es el profeta que nos 
muestra al Mesías 
llamándolo Emmanuel, 
nombre que significa, Dios 
con nosotros.  
En el tiempo de Adviento, 
tendremos una corona a la 
que llamamos la “Corona de 
Adviento” la cual contiene 
cuatro cirios, tres de color 
morado y una de color 
Rosado, para el tercer 
domingo de Gaudete. Los 
cirios se irán encendiendo 
cada domingo. Donde Cada 
uno de nosotros podremos 
rezar y presentar nuestras 
intenciones al Señor porque 
Él es nuestra luz que guía 
nuestra vida cuando se 
encuentra en la oscuridad.  
La invitación es vivir este 
tiempo de Adviento como si 
fuera el último de nuestras 
vidas y así podemos 
experimentar el amor de 
Dios que purifica y 
transforma nuestras vidas.  
 

P. Darwin Lastra. 



Los Sacramentos 

 

 Reconciliación (Confesiones) : Todos los 
Sábados a las 4:00pm o haciendo una cita con 
uno de los sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la 
oficina o hablando con ellos directamente o 
antes de la Misa en Español. 

 
 Unción de los Enfermos:  

   Para las personas que están gravemente 
enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para 
una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad 
avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para 
administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar 
a la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de 
los sacerdotes administre la Unción de los 
enfermos. 

 
 Cursillo Pre -Bautismal en español:  

Llamando a la oficina y planear una cita con el 
sacerdote.  
 

 

 

Para tener en cuenta… 
 

Clases de Inglés como segunda lengua 
 
Se ofrecerá clases de inglés como segunda 
lengua para todos aquellos que quieran 
aprender y fortalecer este idioma. Las clases se 
dictaron los sábados de 4 pm a 4:55 pm. Las 
clases comenzarían oficialmente el 7 de enero. 
Por favor, si usted está interesado, véame al 
comienzo o al final de la misa de español o 
llamar al 973-377-4000 ext. 102.  
 
 

Padre Darwin L. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Misas en Español en el mes de diciembre: 

 
 
Diciembre 11 fiesta de Nuestra Señora de 
Guadalupe a las 6 pm comenzaremos con la 
precesión.  
Comenzaremos las novenas de Navidad: 
Diciembre 16 al 24 a las 6:15 pm  
Los días diciembre 19, 21 y 23 tendremos misa 
junto con la Novena de Navidad. El Día 23 de 
diciembre tendremos la Cena Navideña.  
Diciembre 24 misa de Navidad será a las 8 pm.  
 
Los esperamos a todos para que se unan a 
nuestras celebraciones Eucarísticas como 
comunidad hispana de la parroquia San 
Vicente Mártir en Madison.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


